Gulledge, Kristin

From: VERNON SCHRAG <dwights30@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 5:48 PM

To: PlanningCommission; King, Emil A.

Cc: McCommon, Nathan; Matz, Nicholas; cityclerk

Subject: Transfer of Public Record Documents to Nathan McCommon

Attachments: 1 AA - Gun safety prgrm rejected -Bellevue Rptr Planning Commission Bellevue
Reporter.pdf

Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not click or open
suspicious links or attachments.

Dear Emil & Planning Commissioners, FOR PUBLIC RECORD
Please discuss in your upcoming meeting next week to confirm as follows:

1- See attached Bellevue Reporter News published regarding Vision Zero Gun Safety by 2035. You
have your own records for this Comprehensive Planning LUC Code situation & 4-2 decision to Reject
citizen proposed submittals on May 22, 2019.

2- | did personally, in writing, make a formal request for transfer of the entire record file of all
documents submitted to Planning Commissioners, forwarding to Brad Miyake for Vision Zero Gun
Safety by 2035 Submittals.

Your official decision hopefully was based on facts and data submitted as well as Staff
review. Several Commissioners suggested MORE DATA was needed, however, to make a good
decision for this Comprehensive Plan Revision.

3- Please confirm and establish that ALL relevant documents were transmitted as confirmed that they
would be.

4- Nathan McCommon is conducting reviews of this situation and additional Firearms Safety Matters
for presenting to Bellevue City Council on Tuesday, January 21, 2020.

Nathan & Brad Miyake will benefit greatly by having all of the data, reports, analyses and
recommendations submitted to you in our Bellevue Planning Commissioners Role in evaluating City
of Bellevue needs for more information.

I'm convinced that Bellevue needs to address risks of more shootings, murder, suicides, violent
attacks, school threats, public threats, violent threats and hate crimes related to lack of adequate City
of Bellevue planning and resources to protect our children, teachers, general public, businesses, etc.

Thank You. Vernon Dwight Schrag
1106 108th Ave NE #302

Bellevue, WA 98004

425-443-7958



